
Battle Creek Sewer Construction 
Project Update - October 12, 2021

Overview 
Construction on the Battle Creek regional interceptor system is finished. Infiltration and 
inflow have been improved, deteriorated areas have been rehabilitated, and the system 
will continue to provide wastewater services throughout the region. Seeding of the project 
area and restoration of native vegetation will take place in November.  

Trails 
All paved and mountain bike trails are open. Please be mindful of trail location and stay 
off newly seeded areas to allow for plant growth. 

Contact us 

If you have any questions or concerns about this project, please contact us. 

Phone: 651-286-8470 
Email: info@battlecreekproject.com 
Web: battlecreekproject.com 
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